
Milton Community Food Pantry
PO Box 84
Milton, DE 19968

(302) 278-9557
pantrymilton@gmail.com

February 14, 2024

Unitarian Universalist Society of Southern Delaware
30486 Lewes Georgetown Highway
Lewes, DE 19958

Dear Friends of the Unitarian Universalist Society of Southern Delaware,

On behalf of our Board of Directors, volunteers, and those whom we serve weekly, we would
like to thank you for your very generous donation of $736.00 from your “Share the Plate”
program. Once again, I very much enjoyed your service and appreciated the opportunity to
speak to all of you regarding the Milton Food Pantry and our mission.

We have seen a 55% increase in the number of families served this past year. Over the past
twelve months, the Pantry has provided food to approximately 9,695 people in over 2,614
families. That’s enough food for 116,000 meals! As you may know, many families continue to
struggle with food insecurity at this time, and this donation from the “Share the Plate” program
will go a long way to help.

I have enclosed a copy of our annual report, listing our accomplishments and the impact that
has been possible because of generous donations such as yours.

Thank you again for your kindness and continued support of the MCFP and the important work
we do. We couldn’t do it without you! I wish you all a happy and healthy new year!

Sincerely,

Donna Murawski, President Emeritus
Milton Community Food Pantry

The Milton Community Food Pantry is a qualified tax-exempt 501(c)(3) organization. EIN: 47-1340129.

The MCFP has not provided any goods or services to the above-named donor in return for this donation.


